MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING

VALLEY GRANDE, ALABAMA  
 
Public Hearing                                                              	                             	                  July 17, 2023

Call to order by Wayne Labbe, Mayor at 5:01 PM
Meeting held at Valley Grande City Hall
Presiding: Wayne Labbe, Mayor


In compliance with City of Valley Grande Ordinance 2009-57, a public hearing was held to discuss the proposed project to resurface Merrifield Drive, Hillandale Drive and Overlook Drive in the Overlook Hills Subdivision located in the City of Valley Grande.  Notice of such hearing was sent to the residences of Overlook Hills and posted in three different places including the Mayor’s Office.

In attendance: 
Mayor and Council Members, City Clerk, Public Safety Director, Building Inspector, James Jones with Selma Times Journal and Brandy Wilkerson.

The council heard from Brandy Wilkerson, who gave details of the proposed CDBG. Brandy Wilkerson stated that after applying, the grant may or may not be approved in or around October 2023.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:10 pm.





___________________________________________				___________________________________________
Attest:  Kim Harris, City Clerk				     	Wayne Labbe, Mayor

